Mayor’s Report
For
June 6, 2016 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Borough is seeking letters of interest
from Borough residents willing to serve on the following Boards and
Commissions until the October, 2016 Municipal Election:

Hospital Board (1 vacant seat)
Planning & Zoning Commission (1 vacant seat)

Letters of interest may be addressed to the Borough Clerk and emailed to
dthompson@petersburgak.gov, mailed to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK
99833, or dropped off at the Borough Administration office in the PIA
Building at 15 North 12 Street.

2016 Mayfest Celebration: Petersburg was visited by many dignitaries
during our Little Norway Festival this year, including Norwegian
Ambassador Aas and Governor Walker, and they all seemed to enjoy
themselves. Thanks to all who helped entertain our guests!

Filing for Candidacy for the October 4, 2016 Election: The first day
to file for candidacy for any open board, commission or Assembly seat in
the October election is July 26, 2016. A list of open seats will be provided
by Clerk Thompson in the near future.

Appointment of Mayor Pro-tem: Mayor Jensen will be absent from
summer meetings due to his commercial fishing business and in his absence
Vice Mayor Lagoudakis will preside over Assembly meetings. During times
when Vice Mayor Lagoudakis may not be available to attend meetings, a
Mayor Pro-tem will be appointed.



